
From:  amy.chan@sfgov.org  
Sent:  5/16/2018 5:22 PM 
To:  nick.pagoulatos@sfgov.org 
Subject: LHH Proposal Revised 
cc: Hartley, Kate (MYR) <kate.hartley@sfgov.org>, Blitzer, Mara (MYR) <mara.blitzer@sfgov.org> 
Attachment: LHH Ting Project Description - Revised 051618.docx 
 
As I just mentioned, here are revisions to the proposal – sample budget is same as what I sent you 
yesterday.  We want to clarify that MOHCD can only proceed with a feasibility study for independent 
living for seniors only. We don’t think an assisted living or RCFE model would be feasible.  
 
Let me know if any questions. I know you will circle back with the Supervisor on next steps. I’ll follow 
up with you later this week.  
 
Thanks, 
Amy  
 
Amy Chan  
Director of Policy and Legislative Affairs 
Mayor’s Office of Housing and Community Development 
1 South Van Ness, 5th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
tel: 415.701.5508    fax: 415.701.5501 
amy.chan@sfgov.org 
 


